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Accreditation Assessment Team Invites Public Comment on NC Justice Academy 

 
Salemburg: A team of assessors from the Commission on Accreditation for Law 
Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA), will arrive in Salemburg on November 7, 2016 to 
examine all aspects of the North Carolina Justice Training Academy, Director Mark 
Strickland announced today. The Academy’s performance will be assessed in nine 
basic areas: Credentialing; Organization; Direction and Authority; Human Resources; 
Recruitment, Selection, Employment, and Promotion; Instructional Systems; Training 
Administration; Instructors; and Students. 
 
Verification by the assessment team that the North Carolina Justice Training Academy 
meets the commission’s high standards is part of a voluntary process to maintain 
CALEA Accreditation - a highly prized recognition of professional excellence. 
 
As part of the on-site assessment, academy employees, state law enforcement 
agencies, the law enforcement training community, other state agencies, and the public 
are invited to offer comments by calling 910-525-3389 on Tuesday, November 8, 2016, 
from 2 PM to 4 PM. Comments will be taken by the Assessment Team. 
 
Telephone comments are limited to 10 minutes and must address the academy’s ability 
to comply with CALEA’s standards. A copy of the standards is available in the NCJA 
Library at the Salemburg campus, which is located at 204 Faculty Dr, Salemburg, North 
Carolina 28385. Contact Tami Warren at 910-525-4151, ext 319 or email 
twarren@ncdoj.gov with any questions. 
 
Anyone wishing to submit written comments about the North Carolina Justice Training 
Academy’s ability to comply with the standards for reaccreditation may send them to the 
Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement, Inc. (CALEA), 13575 Heathcote 
Boulevard, Suite 320, Gainesville, Virginia 20155. 
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